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Seabird Exploration Plc: Annual Report 2022 update

18.6.2023 21:18:25 CEST | Seabird Exploration Plc | Additional regulated information required to be disclosed under the laws of a member state

Pafos, Cyprus - 18 June 2023 - Seabird Exploration Plc (the "Company") informs that an unexpected delay to complete the
electronic format (ESEF) of the 2022 Annual Report has occurred. The Company expects to receive the file within a few days
enabling the full report to be published no later than 26 June 2023.

The Company’s 2023 Annual General Meeting is planned for 3 August 2023.

Disclosure regulation
This information is subject to the disclosure requirements in article 19 of the Market Abuse Regulation and section 5-12 of
the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.
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